
Hello Southwest Family, 

This is your proud principal, Dr. Richmond, with your updates for the week. Here are your 
announcements for the week of June 1. 

Thank you to our students, staff, and families for making our prior week of testing smooth and focused. 

At the Ranch 

-Tomorrow, we will test science 8 for our 8th grade students. Please ensure that they get good night’s 
sleep, and are at school on time. Testing will begin around 8:45am. The remaining test days are at the 
bottom of the email version of this message. 

-8th grade families, please ensure that you are seeing Mr. Ehlers' messages about the 8th grade dance, 
and about the amazing change for the 8th grade promotion ceremony. I want to sincerely thank the 
Novant Field House at the Greensboro Coliseum. I am humbled by the help that they have provided us in 
the last-minute hours prior to 8th grade promotion. That is what community is about! Please ensure that 
you have read, asked about, followed instructions in Mr. Ehlers announcements about ticket pick-up, so 
that you can be in attendance for this Southwest first! 

-The 8th grade dance will take place on Friday of this week. Again, please reach out to Mr. Ehlers with any 
questions. 

Those are all of your announcements for the week. I look forward to seeing your child's smiling face 
tomorrow at Southwest, where we will do the right thing. 

Dr. Richmond 

Upcoming Dates 

June 2: Science 8 EOG and Make-Up Testing 

June 3: Math I EOC and Make-Up Testing 

June 4: Make-up Testing 

June 6: 8th Grade Dance  

June 10: 8th Grade Promotion-Novant Field House at the Greensboro Coliseum 

 


